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Luncheon 

May 12th 

Member Cost: $15  

Networking:  11:15 am 
Luncheon:  11:40 a.m.-1:00 pm 

RSVP by Tuesday, May 11th 
 

LOCATION 

Mt. Zion Fletcher Park 
Recreation Center 

 

SPEAKER & TOPIC 

Drew Early 
COVID-19 Local  

Response & Vaccination 
Efforts 

 

EXHIBITOR 

Mt. Zion United  
Methodist Church 

Mark Your Calendar  
 

Webinar 
May 19, 2021 

“Using Technology Tools to 
Effectively Market  

Your Business” 

 
Luncheon 
June 9, 2021 

“Decatur Park  
District Update” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

May NEWS from  
Chamber President  

Carolyn Ridenour 
 

 

The word for this month is “Achievement”! It just popped in my mind while preparing to write 
my last Chamber newsletter.   

So much has been achieved by the officers and board members this past fiscal year. Granted we 
had COVID setbacks, but we were able to think of new ways to keep ourselves out in front of the 
membership and community. We found new ways to recognize our teachers and first 
responders. Our lunch meetings were in part via Zoom and others were in-person. We had to 
adjust our food menus so they would meet the current mandates. We even offered some new 
speakers/topics that weren’t done before.  

The Annual Meeting & Awards Banquet recognized the achievements of many on a Thursday 
evening on April 22nd. Congratulations to Del’s Popcorn of Mt. Zion for 2020 Outstanding 
Business of the Year. Mike & Trudy Jacobs have been a supporter of the Chamber and the 
community. You will see them sell their products during the Business EXPO & Taste and provide 
the speaker gift. They were voted #1 Best Place to Work and offer job skillsets for special 
education students. The 2020 Volunteer of the Year award went to Emily Phillips. She has always 
been very willing and eager to help when help was needed these past couple of years. We also 
awarded a total of $3,000 in scholarships to three well-deserving high school senior students. 
They are Jonathan Oliger, Marin Stenger and Chloe Moyer.  

Just a couple of reminders: If you have an event or products or services to showcase prepare a 
flyer and have it go out when the monthly newsletter does gets published. It is only $25.00. If 
you have an opening in your firm or business submit it to the Job page on the website for free. 
And the monthly Member Spotlight is looking for businesses that want to be promoted on radio, 
website, Facebook and newsletter for Free! Fill the form out on the website so you can be added 
to the list. 

The Chambers fiscal year runs from June 1 – May 31st. So that means our board will be changing 
effective June 1st. I have to say the year went by quickly! I’d like to recognize the current officers 
and board members (2020-2021): 

President – Carolyn Ridenour  Jay Woodrum 
Vice President – Dan McNeely  Trudy Jacobs 
Secretary – Maria Dent   Laura Jones 
Treasurer – Corey McKenzie  Aaron Osman 
Cody Buckley    Dianne Shaw 
Wendy Kernan, Advisor 

As the end of May comes, my term will end as your Chamber President. I have enjoyed the 2 
years as a board member, 1 year as Vice President and this year as President. I want to thank 
you for the opportunity to serve you! It has been very rewarding while meeting so many people. 
I encourage everyone to get involved with the Chamber. It doesn’t take a lot of time, and it isn’t 
hard to do. Just be willing to work together and remember your purpose is to provide services to 

Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce 
1400 Mt. Zion Parkway 
Mt. Zion, IL 62549 
217-864-2526 
Hours:    Working Remotely 

Make Appointment



President:  Carolyn Ridenour Jay Woodrum 

Vice President:  Dan McNeely Trudy Jacobs 

Secretary:  Maria Dent Laura Jones 

Treasurer:  Corey McKenzie Dianne Shaw 

Cody Buckley       Aaron Osman 

Wendy Kernan, Advisor 

2020-2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 
Mt. Zion Ladies Luncheon & Fashion Show - June 27, 2021 

Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Fourth of July 50/50 - July 4, 2021 
Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Pork Chop Dinner Fundraiser - July 22, 2021 

Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Expo & Taste - September 11, 2021 

z 
Z 

 

 
Our luncheon is May 12, 2021 at the Mt. Zion Fletcher Park Recreation Center. The luncheon costs $15 and starts at 
11:40 a.m.; registration and networking is from 11:15 - 11:40 a.m.   
 

Drew Early, President and CEO of Decatur Memorial Hospital, will be our speaker.  He will speak to us on the topic 

“COVID-19 Local Response & Vaccination Efforts ”.  Learn about the many impacts the COVID-19 pandemic has had on 

the medical industry, specifically at Decatur Memorial Hospital. Mr. Early will speak about local vaccination efforts and 

partnerships dedicated to the vaccine rollout. President Early has a master’s degree in Health Services Administration 

and a bachelor’s degree in Health Care Systems Administration. 

We will be doing temperature checks at the door, using social distancing and hand sanitizer. Please wear a face mask.  Please do not seat 
more than 4 per table and observe 6-foot social distancing and mask wearing when not eating.  We are not placing any literature on the 
tables to keep everyone safe.   
 
Send your RSVP’s to mtzionilchamber@gmail.com by Tuesday, May 11th.  Another way to RSVP is to submit your reservation on our 
website and optionally pay in advance at  https://www.mtzionchamber.org/events/meetings/.  If you are paying in advance on the website 
be sure to also fill in the RSVP information with all the names of those attending from your business or organization. Optionally you can still 
be invoiced or pay at the door.   

 

 

We are looking for sponsors for our Ladies Luncheon & Fashion Show, which will be at the Fletcher Park Recreation Center at 12 noon on 
Sunday, June 27, 2021.  Nelson’s Catering will be catering the luncheon; Shop on Main will be furnishing the clothing for the fashion show.  
The sponsorship is $200.  See page 10 for details.  Please let me know by Friday, May 14th if you want to be a sponsor by emailing 
mtzionilchamber@gmail.com.  

President’s message continued from Page 1: 

our members.. While my term ends, my desire to meet new people and network among like-minded people will continue. So I leave you 
with two of my favorite quotes about Achievement. 

Wishing You All the Best, 
Carolyn Ridenour 
 

“There are no secrets to success. It is the result of preparation, hard work and learning from failure.” – Colin Powell 
“Imagination is everything. It is the preview of life’s coming attractions.” – Albert Einstein 

mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com
https://www.mtzionchamber.org/events/meetings/


   

Congratulations to Del’s Popcorn of Mt. Zion the 2020 Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Outstanding Business of the Year. 

Trudy and Mike Jacobs are the owners of Del’s Popcorn of Mt. Zion.  Del’s Popcorn has been part of the Mt. Zion community since 

2002, but the business itself began as far back as 1934 as a tiny confectionery in Decatur.  They are a small business with a large 

presence in the community.  Del’s Popcorn of Mt. Zion is always willing to work with local charities, school, and library groups to 

support activities and events.  They offer 4 Life Skill students from Special Education to work inside the store.  They were recently 

voted #1 Reader’s Choice for Best Place to Work. 

Lori Riggen accepted the award for Mike & Trudy Jacobs who were not able to attend.  Pictured from left to right are:  Emily Carnahan, 

Lori Riggen, Carolyn Ridenour, Elijah Riggen, and Jennifer Davis. 

   

Emily Phillips with Neuhoff Media of Decatur LLC won the 2020 Volunteer of the Year award.  She has served as one of our 

Ambassadors for the last two years.  She has always volunteered to go the extra mile and help wherever she was needed 

passing out agendas, working the registration table, boxing fundraiser dinners, and many other volunteer tasks.    Emily also 

won a door prize of a bottle of wine. 

Pictured from left to right with President Carolyn Ridenour are:  Jonathan Oliger, Marin Stenger and Chloe Moyer. 



Rachel Schultz with DECU won prize 
from the Hampton Inn by Wyndham. 

Thank you to Coz’s Restaurant for the great food and meeting room and to 
Larry Mazzotti for playing music before and during dinner. 











MZCC Tools for Success Webinar: 

Navigating the New Normal 

Using Technology Tools to Effectively Market Your Business 

9:00 – 10:30 a.m. Wednesday, May 19, 2021   

RSVP mtzionilchamber@gmail.com by May 17th for this Zoom webinar.  Cost $15. 

 

Ryan Weckerly 

Morningstar Media Group 

rweckerly@morningstarmediagroup.com 

 

Marketing is more than just surface level, it’s data and creating a strategy that reflects your business in order to reach your 

intended audience. When done right, marketing can translate to a stronger brand as well as more profit for your business. 

 

Ryan Weckerly will discuss how the right technology tools, combined with human interaction to develop more powerful leads, 

profitable sale, and long-term relationships for your brand. 

 

Attendees will learn how these takeaways will help you effectively market your business: 

 

• Dynamic web content 

• Strong SEO 

• Lead scoring and nurturing 

• Lead destination tracking 

• A vital SRM 

• Behavioral based automated e-mails 

• Performance analytics 

 

As president of MorningStar Media Group, he has built an extensive clientele base.  Ryan has seen clients through crisis and 

economic downturns by creating strategic campaigns that stand the test of time. Ryan holds a Bachelor of Arts in Mass 

Communications with an emphasis in Media Science and Consumer Behaviors from Southern Illinois University, and he didn’t 

stop there. Continuing education is an important part of Ryan’s career. He frequently attends web development and marketing 

seminars to stay on top of ever-evolving trends, and does continual studies on search engine optimization. While Ryan seeks 

out any chance to gain the latest knowledge, he also a selected member of the Forbes Agency Council, where he regularly 

publishes his insights and best practices on marketing strategy and communications. You can also find Ryan on the national 

speaking circuit covering social media, internet marketing, and website development.  

mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com
https://www.forbes.com/sites/forbesagencycouncil/#59cb66532866



